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As a reminder, unless an extension was previously granted, today (June 30, 2015) is the deadline for filing so-
called BE-10 reports with the U.S. Department of Commerce, Bureau of Economic Analysis (“BEA”) for its
“2014 BE-10 Benchmark Survey of U.S. Direct Investment Abroad.” The BEA has been routinely granting
extension requests, so anyone who needs more time to complete the forms should submit one to the BEA
today.  

Extension requests may be submitted to the BEA by email or facsimile as indicated on the extension
request form available here, or by calling the BEA at 202-606-5566. More information on the BE-10
reporting is available at the BEA’s website. 
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